
Printed on: 07/09/2016 09:05:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Anne Gorman & 

Rob Holliman

OBJ2016/4143/P 06/09/2016  22:39:53 We object to this extension as it will affect the enjoyment of our property and these comments should 

be taken in addition to our comments about the other development on this site 2016/3018/P.  Our 

specific objections are as follows:

1.The floor to ceiling windows will cause light pollution at night. Lights are regularly left on all night 

and we have raised this many times with the business as it causes us sleep problems.

2.The floor to ceiling windows will affect the privacy and comfort of residents who will be fully 

overlooked. Our flat is at the rear and facing north. 

3.The additional staff and visitors in this building will cause an increase in noise and vehicles which are 

already a significant problem in this building. The landlord is bound by a s106 agreement in relation to 

the use of the delivery yard following an appeal which it lost in 2011. It was allowed to keep the illegal 

infill despite being ordered to demolish it. Since they have regularly flaunted the agreement. 

4.We are very concerned over the possibility of access, deliveries, noise going forward and during 

construction. There are already major issues with deliveries (loading and unloading), cyclists and 

rubbish in the yard area. This cannot be allowed in Onslow Street as there is no consideration for 

neighbours and there is disruption out of hours and at weekends. If the development is going to be 

allowed, it should be on condition that there are no deliveries and no people in Onslow Street at any 

times. Some 30 flats which have bedrooms overlooking the area will have their lives/sleep disrupted.
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